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S T A T E M E N T  
 
 

by EU High Representative Catherine Ashton  

on missing Malaysia Airlines flight MH370 

 

 

The High Representative of the European Union for Foreign Affairs and Security Policy and 
Vice President of the Commission, issued the following statement today: 
 
"It is with great concern that I learned of the Malaysia Airlines flight from Kuala Lumpur to 
Beijing which went missing early on Saturday with 227 passengers and 12 crew members on 
board. I would like to express my sympathy for the anguish the families of those on board 
must be going through at this time of uncertainty." 
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